TERI LEHRKE, WCPC, City Clerk
400 LA CROSSE, STREET
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 54601
PHONE (608) 789-7510
FAX (608) 789-7552
www.cityoflacrosse org

Aprit 1, 2019

David E Olson

1219 Madison St

La Crosse WI 54601

Re: Appeal of Fire Inspection Fees
Dear Mr. Olson:

This letter is in follow up to my communication dated March 22, 2019.

The information I provided was based on an appeal process in Chapter 10 of the Municipal
Code. That was in errar.

- The process of your appeal actually falls under Municipal Code sec. 2-4. The Judiciary &

Administration Committee sits as the Administrative Review Board and our ordinance clarifies
that this matter does not go to the Common Council since the final determination is made by
that Board.

Therefore, the hearing on appeal remains scheduled for April 2, 2019 at 5:15 p.m. However,
the issue will not be before the Common Council on Thursday, April 11, 2019 as previously
indicated. : :

Tl;e Board has 20 days to issue its written determination and reasons after the hearing on April
2.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Nikki M. Elsen

Deputy City Clerk

(608) 789-7555
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org

cc: David Olson via email ofsonapartments@gmail.com




